
The Berlin Historical Society focuses on Berlin Veterans at the Berlin Fair 
 
This year at the Berlin Fair, The Berlin Historical Society Museum Barn is honoring 
those who served in World War II. They will have mannequins in uniform, pictures, and 
information about our World War II Veterans. 
 
In the photo gallery area, they will be displaying Berlin’s Joe Blackburn's WWII 
Envelope Art. Every letter he sent home from overseas, had a drawing on the envelope. 
It is a must see!!! 
 
They also invited Peter Galgano, Berlin Veterans Commission and creator of the Berlin 
Veterans Digital Wall of Honor that is on display in the rotunda of Berlin’s Town Hall, to 
display the video on a 32” Smart TV to be played in a loop in the barn so more people 
can see it and learn about the history of Berlin’s Veterans. There is about 190 Berlin 
Veterans on the wall at this time. 
It is a great tribute to all individuals with Berlin roots and connections who have served 
the country over time. Berlin residents and/or their family members who have served, 
whether they live in Berlin or not, can be displayed on the Wall of Honor. 
Information handouts will be available at the fair or you can email Peter Galgano at 
petergalgano@comcast.net or call 860-604-7258. 
 
The Berlin Fair will be open on: 
 
Friday, September 13th, 2019 from 11:00am – 10:00pm 
 
Saturday, September 14th, 2019 from 9:00am – 10:00pm 
 
Sunday, September 15th, 2019 from 9:00am – 7:00pm 
 


